
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: February 5, 2002 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, John Robbins, David Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30PM 

 
John motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30 PM 
 
Minutes of previous meeting read and accepted as written. 
 
Septic install permits have been renewed for the following septic installers: 
 

1. T.J. O’Keefe Construction – Wales 
2. L.A. Mountain Bros. – Oxford 
3. Ciesia Construction – Sturbridge 
4. Stan Kaitbenski, Inc. – Fiskdale 
5. Slims Sewer Service – Southbridge 
6. Charlton Well – Charlton 
7. Guy Langevin Construction – Holland 
8. D.J. Kaitbenski – Sturbridge 

 
John and Luke Simard – 9 Over The Top Road – Seeking well permit.  Sally explained that a 
site plan (drawn by a certified Title V inspector) – showing distances to neighboring wells and 
septics is required before a permit can be issued. 
 
Arthur Brunner – Lot 3 Kimball Hill Road (04A-02.22) Procedure sheet needed to be signed. 
 
Arthur Brunner – Lots 4 and 5 Kimball Hill Road.  As-builts were presented and certificates of 
Title V compliance issued. 
 
Mark Pekala – Lot 7 Leno Road.  Septic plan approval and well permit.  Plan approved and well 
permit issued.  Permit number 020502-1. 
 
Mark Pekala – Lot 8 Leno Road. Septic plan current going through approval process. 
 
John Wells – 140 Union Road – seeking well permit.  Sally explained that a site plan (drawn by 
a certified Title V inspector) – showing distances to neighboring wells and septics is required 
before a permit can be issued. 
 
Andrew Brousseau – 34 Wales Road – seeking well permit. Sally explained that a site plan 
(drawn by a certified Title V inspector) – showing distances to neighboring wells and septics is 
required before a permit can be issued. 
 
Dave motioned, John seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30 PM 
 


